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1411 E. Mission, PO Box 3727 : 9
Spokane, WA 99220-3727 OCT 1 8 201d

. I . o , - state of Washington
Submitted via electronic email to Rhonda Hiynh at rhuynh@utc.wa.qov e
! Pipeline Safety Program

October 18, 20"13

Mr. David Lykken

Director, Plpellpe Safety

Wasshington Utclmes and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr, SW

P.0O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504—7250

Re: Upcoming 2013 Aldyl A Training Sessions per Docket PG-082253
Dear Mr. Lykken
This letter is bemg sent to update the commisslon with regard to the scheduled dates for upcoming Aldyl

A Training Sessions in accordance with Docket PG-082253, We have added one more training session
for 2013 as noted below.

Public Meetings
| : . :
Wedriesday 11113/13, 9AM, Avista Jack Stewart Training Center; 8307 N. Regal, Spokane, WA 89217.

i

Shéuld you ha\f_/‘e any questions regarding these training sessions, please feel free to contact me.

T2

Randy K. Barelther PE
Pipeline Safety Engineer
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